
 



 

Date: 03.07.2021  

Anekal   

 

 

REPORT ON COVID-19 VACCINATION DRIVE 
 

We would like to inform you that Department of Physical Education & Sports, NSS & NCC Unit to organize a 

COVID-19 Vaccination Drive in association with Primary Health Centre Anekal on 02.07.2021. 

 

The COVID-19 Vaccination Drive for all Students & staff members of the Sri Sairam College Engineering. The Primary 

Health Centre Anekal, accepted the request and organized the Vaccination drive in the college campus on 2nd July 2021. 

The NSS & NCC unit organized this process in a very systematic way. In this drive 218 students & staff of our college 

vaccinated successfully. Dr. B Shadaksharappa, The Principal SSCE and Mr. K. Patel, PRO SSCE appreciated the hospital 

staff and presented College momento as a token of respect to the frontline warriors. 

 

  

     Physical Education Director       PRINCIPAL  

                                                                                                                                                                                                   

 

 

   

 

 

 

                                        

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                     

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


